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Ms. Eugene Brennan  

On behalf of William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company 

 

 

07 July 2020      Reg. No.: P1069-01 

 

Reminder in relation to the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in 

respect of a licence application from William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company for an 

installation located at William Connolly & Sons Unlimited Company, Grange Lower, 

Goresbridge, Kilkenny, R95 EKH4. 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

It is noted that you have still not provided the additional information required as outlined in 

my letter dated 20/11/2018 and reminder letter dated 18/12/2019, and therefore your 

application is still not in compliance with regulation 9 of the EPA Industrial Emissions 

(Licensing) Regulations 2013 (S.I. No. 137 of 2013).  

 

Please note that under Regulation 10(2)(b) of the Regulations, if your application fails to 

comply with the requirements of Regulation 9, the Agency may consider that the application 

cannot be further considered by the Agency.  

 

The Agency directs you to submit all the outstanding information requested by 01/09/2020. 

You should confirm your intent to do so by immediate return of email to licensing@epa.ie.   

 

It should be noted that the eight-week period within which the Agency is to decide the 

proposed determination will commence on the day on which this notice has been complied 

with. If you have any further queries please contact licensing@epa.ie. 

  

I wish to advise that it is an offence liable to prosecution to carry on an activity, which 

requires a licence, in the absence of such a licence.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


